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Diocket No. 50-305 

Mr. E. W. James, Vice President.  
Power Generation and Engineering 
Wisconsin Public Service Corporation 
P. 0. Box 1200 
Green Bay, Wisconsin 54305 

Dear i1r. James:

DISTRIBUTION: 
Docket File (Envir.) 
DR Reading File 
DR4 REading File 
PWR-2 Reading File 
AEC PDR 
Local PDR 
CGLong 
LPCrocker, DRL 
FWKaras, DRL 
HDenton, DRL 
PWallig, OGC 
JGKeppler, REP 
WHRegan, REP 
REP Files 
WRedman, ANL 
JFelton, DR 
Compliance (2) 
FLogan, DR

A site visit'to the Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant was made on January 24
.25, 1972, by a team from our Division of Radiological and Environmental 
Protection (REP) and Argonne National Laboratory to review environmental 
factors related to the construction and operation of the plant.  

While some of the agenda items identified in my letter to you were 
disposed of by observations and receipt of clarifying information at the 
site, it became apparent to the REP Project Leader during the site visit 
that additional information would be required to continue our review of 
the subject facility. Accordingly, please submit the information 
requested by REP as identified in the. enclosure to this letter. -Your 
response should consist of three signed originals and 297 additional 
copies as a sequentially numbered supplement to your Environmental 
Report.  

Sincerely, 

Richard C. DeYoung, Assistant Director 
for Pressurized 1Water Reactors 

Division of Reactor Licensing

Enclosure: 
Request for add'l information 

cc: Steven E. Keane, Esq.  
Foley & Lardner 
735 N orth Water Street 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53203

See yellow for previous concurrences
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